
Supporting Bill H 7326, introduced January 26, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am a constituent of Representative Enrique George Sanchez, and I am writing in enthusiastic support of 
the proposed replacement of “Victory Day,” the name of the Rhode Island holiday observed on the 
second Monday of August, with the title “Peace and Remembrance Day.”  
 
I have lived in Providence since I moved here for school in 2009. Rhode Island is my home. We live in a 
diverse community, and diversity is our strength. I do not wish to celebrate holidays that reference a 
divisive and violent past.  
 
I support the change because I think we have so many amazing things to celebrate in Rhode Island with 
a holiday name that can bring us all together in remembrance while building a more peaceful future for 
everyone. 

Best, 
 
Eliza Squibb 
MIT D-Lab Lecturer 
+1 207 706 6082 
She/Her/Hers 
 


